From: Jen Neale

Sent: Wednesday, April 6, 2022 12:09 PM

To: Public Hearings

Subject: Re: 1022 Summit Avenue rezoning

To Whom it May Concern:

I am writing to express my support of the triplex rezoning of 1022 Summit Avenue. I live at 3001 Quadra St, two doors down from the property. I'm happy to see a project that adds more housing to the neighbourhood, particularly 2- and 3-bedroom suites suitable for families, which addresses the "missing middle" issue in Victoria housing.

I'm happy to see that the plans include vehicle parking (since street parking can be tight with several multi-unit homes), and that the house nicely fits in with the character of the neighborhood.

All the best, Jen Neale